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Summary 

This bill would appropriate $10,000 to the Minnesota Department of Agriculture (MDA) to 
study the state of regional and local food systems in Minnesota. No later than February 1, 2023, 
MDA would submit a report to the legislature that includes recommendations for strengthening 
these regional and local systems. 
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